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The Town of Scottsville currently looking for volunteers to form a Park and Recreation
Committee.

 

There will be a short Parks and Rec organizational meeting on Wednesday, October 11,
4:00pm.  Please let other interested citizens know. This meeting will be to share contact
information for those who would like to be involved in the Parks and Rec Committee and share
ideas. Once formulated with interested members, a chair, and a Town Councilor Liaison, the
committee can set meeting times and look at priorities. 

 

The Town of Scottsville asks that those interested please reach out to the Councilor Bill Hyson
at hyson [at] scottsville.org for more information and meeting location.

https://www.scottsville.org/arts-and-nature/page/looking-volunteers-parks-and-recreation-committee
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